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C23 (2024-25) Date: 19/11/2024

To,
School Parents (Grades 1-3)
Ref: Field Trip to Gadre Marine Private Limited.

Dear Parents,

We are excited to inform you that a field trip has been scheduled for Grades 1-3
students to visit Gadre Marine Private Limited on Thursday, 215t November 2024.
The purpose of this trip is to give students an opportunity to study the role of
community helpers and understand their importance in our daily lives. Learners will
interact with various professionals in the community and understand the important
roles they play in society.

We believe this visit will provide valuable hands-on learning experiences and give
students insight into the significant roles played by various workers in the community.

*Note: The filed trip is scheduled during school hours and hence no change in school
timings.

Thank you.

Yours’ Truly
Monica Jaiswal
Principal

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir



